CPC2018-1147
Attachment 2

Community Assocation Letter

BEDPINGTON HEIGHTS

Little Scholars Daycare and Preschool
1312 Berkley Drive N.W.
Calgary, AB T3K 159

April 27,2018

Re: Little Scholars Daycare and Preschool (File 17-248)

Hi Gargi

This letter is to express support from the Board of Directors of the Beddington Heights
Community Association for Little Schofars Daycare and Preschool increasing its capacity by an
additional 10-15 spots as you redevelop the second side of your duplex to an accredited
childcare facility. We have an ongoing need for preschool and daycare spots in our community
that your facility can help service.

Please note our only concern with the increased daycare capacity is an increase in traffic in the
area and we want to ensure the completion of the additional parking spots at the rear of the
building as well as communication with parents about abiding by the traffic and parking rules
around this already busy 4-way intersection.

Best of luck with your project.

Sincerely,

The Board of Directors
Beddington Heights Community Association
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